
Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan Branch 
香港商立德國際商品試驗有限公司 桃園分公司 

 No. 19, Hwa Ya 2nd Rd., Wen Hwa Tsuen, Kwei Shan Hsiang, Taoyuan Hsien 33383, Taiwan    

TEL: 886-3-3183232   FAX: 886-3-3270892 

 www.bureauveritas-adt.com / E-mail: service.adt@tw.bureauveritas.com  

 
 

 
 
 
 

Date: 2021-02-04  

 

Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: PZWBHTM80QWG; Granted on 01/28/2021 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
We regret to inform you that due to provide the wrong NII test report, we have submitted 
the wrong Test Report (NII)_rev2 exhibit to the filing.  
 
To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to supersede 
the exhibit described as Test Report (NII)_rev3. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you. 
 
 
 

 
Regards, 
 

 
NAME: Bruce Chen /Title: Senior Project Engineer 
Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan Branch 
Tel: 886-3-318 3232  
Fax: 886-3-327 0892 
Email: bruce-cw.chen@tw.bureauveritas.com 
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文字方塊
   We regret to inform you that an incorrect version of the test report (Test Report (NII)_rev2) 
   was submitted to the filing. For the purposes of complying with SAR in the RF exposure report,
   NII-3 power was reduced and the lower power was not updated within the RF test report.

   To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to supersede
   the exhibit described with Test Report (NII)_rev3.

   If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you.
 





